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18
th

. November 2019 

 

Deputy Sean Sherlock 

TD 

Dail Eireann 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 1 

 

 

 

PQ Question 46137/19: To ask the Minister for Health the number of cases of scarlet fever that have 

presented in 2018 and to date in 2019, by age categories and by each CHO. 

Dear Deputy Sherlock, 

The above PQ has been sent to me directly to respond to you on same. 

Scarlet fever is not one of the notifiable infectious diseases in Ireland, so data on the number of cases 

presenting is not routinely collected. 

 

I trust this information will be of assistance to you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      
 

DR. KEVIN KELLEHER, FFPHM, FFPHMI 

ASSISTANT NATIONAL DIRECTOR –PUBLIC HEALTH/CHILD HEALTH – STRATEGIC 

PLANNING & TRANSFORMATION 

Medical registration number 19719  
 


